


decision is up to the Board of Trustees, but that it would be discussed by the Academic 
Affairs Committee in March.  The Council committed to sending a delegate to the 
Academic Affairs meeting. 

 
2.  The Provost was asked which of the revisions proposed by the Council would be acceptable.  

She stated that the revisions proposed by the administration stand as is.  She noted that 
the Council's amendments can be submitted to the Trustees.  (After this discussion, the 
Provost left the meeting because of illness.) 

 
3.  Discussion of page 25 in the Handbook, regarding faculty approval.  The word "review" is in 

dispute.  The Council's position is that "review" 



 
 

 
 


